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Jazz and holiday cheer will fill McAlister Auditorium at Tulane University on Tuesday
(Dec. 2) as Troy “Trombone Shorty” Andrews takes the stage with musicians for a
concert that is asking for toys instead of admission.

Tunes for Toys will feature Andrews playing with the Soul Rebels and student musicians with the
Trombone Shorty Academy. The free concert, hosted by Tulane and the Trombone Shorty Foundation,
starts at 8 p.m. and is open to the community. Each concertgoer is asked to bring a new, unwrapped toy.

The toys will be distributed later to children in New Orleans" Treme neighborhood.

Andrews “was born and raised there,” said Bill Taylor, executive director of the Trombone Shorty
Academy. “He really feels that the community, specifically Treme, was unbelievably influential in his
development.”

This is the first Tunes for Toys concert. Taylor said that it not only helps collect toys
for children and starts off the holiday season, it gives the high school students from
the Trombone Shorty Academy a chance to perform with the group"s namesake and
teaches the students the business end of putting on a concert.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/free-concert-brings-jazz-and-holiday-cheer
http://tulane.edu/calendar/event-details.cfm?uid=9C7016F2-9F00-7D47-20F1C921085FDC39
http://thesoulrebels.com/ 
http://www.tromboneshortyfoundation.org/programs/trombone-shorty-academy/
http://www.tromboneshortyfoundation.org/


The Trombone Shorty Academy is a program in partnership with the New Orleans
Center for the Gulf South at Tulane which provides music education experience for
musically gifted New Orleans high school students.


